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Cs>the Conference are apt to be put in faulty perspective.
It is true there were a number of procedural skirmishes 
in which the Great Powers, who had sponsored the Conference 
and who will be responsible for the final draft of the 
treaties of peace, found themselves opposed to most of the 
other countries participating in the Conference. But how 
can anybody with his wits about him and his daily paper 
before him believe for one moment that the question of the 
political and constitutional relationships of the Great 
Powers and the smaller powers is the real problem of inter­
national relations of the world today? This relationship 
has been a problem in the past and may be a problem again 
in the future. Right now, in this year of grace 1946, 
surely every man and country concerned about the future 
peace of the world should do his best to help keep the 
Great Powers working closely together and should not attempt 
to ^ry their uneasy unity^ The deep and dangerous divisions 

are between the Great Powers themselves and not between the 
Great Powers on one side and smaller powers on the other.
As I see it, it is our duty and interest to do what we can, 
where we can, to diminish these divisions and certainly 
not to exacerbate them. It is in accerdance with these 
instructions that the Canadian delegation is continuing to 
play its appropriate part in the Conference proceedings.
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